
Bay Middle School 
6th Grade Music Elective  

Dear Parents, 
 
The 5th grade year is already three-quarters complete, and your child is almost in 6th grade. 
The 6th grade schedule is similar to the 5th grade schedule but with greater emphasis placed 
on students exploring Music, Technology, Physical Education, Family Consumer Science, and 
Art. Students in the 6th grade have two full periods of elective courses each day, one devoted to 
music education (daily in the 6th grade). When completing the selection sheet below, please 
remember that you MUST select one music course to take during the 6th grade and that there 
will be no parent information meeting scheduled about the 6th-grade registration process. 
Please detach and return the form to your child’s homeroom teacher no later than Friday, April 
12, 2024.  If you have any questions regarding the 6th grade schedule or the registration 
process, please contact Mr. Grodek at (440)617-7600. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Sean McAndrews                                                            Thomas Grodek 
Principal                                                                          Assistant Principal 
 
 

 
Fill Out and Detach the Form Below and Return it by April 12, 2024 

 
6th Grade 

Music elective choices 
 

Student Name: _________________________________________________ 
You must choose ONE of the music options. Students who are presently playing an instrument 
or willing to take private lessons may elect band or strings. You are expected to remain in the 
music of your choice for the entire school year. All music classes meet every day for one 
instructional period. Band students, sign up for the class that corresponds to the instrument you 
currently play. Instrument switching will happen at the beginning of next school year. Please 
circle your choice. 
 
​ 116​ Band 6 Brass 
 
​ 120 ​ Band 6 Woodwinds/Percussion 
​  
​ 113 ​ Strings 6 
 
​ 117 ​ Chorus 6 

 
 
 
 

Please complete and return to your Homeroom teacher by: 
April 12, 2024 


